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• Kentucky Summative Assessment Recognition:  At the student awards assembly this 
Friday (January 13), we will recognize the students in grades 4-8 who scored proficient 
or distinguished on every subject area of the Kentucky Summative Assessment last 
spring.  There are ten Southgate students who will receive this honor.  These students 
will be invited to attend a movie free of charge at Newport on the Levee next month.  
We are excited to reward these awesome student achievers! 

• Girls on the Run/Heart and Sole:  The 2023 Girls on the Run spring season begins on 
February 20th.  Ms. Weber will serve as the head coach of the team along with co-coach 
Ms. Arnold and assistants, Mrs. Hansman and Ms. Carrie.  The Southgate team will 
include any interested girls in grades 6-7.  Ms. Weber has registered our team and will 
distribute recruitment materials to the girls this week.  More details to follow… 

• Attendance Home Visits:  Ms. Weber has collaborated with the attendance team 
including Mrs. Hansman and Mrs. Ericka Huff to identify students who are struggling 
with tardies/attendance.  Mrs. Huff and Ms. Weber will make home visits this week to 
address concerns with the families in person and to offer assistance as needed to 
improve school attendance.  

 
 
 

 


